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Vice President – Regulatory Affairs 

AT&T California 

525 Market Street, Room 1905 

San Francisco, CA  94105-2727 
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August 9, 2013 
 
 
 
Ms. Marcie Edwards 
City Manager 
City of Anaheim 
200 S. Anaheim Blvd 
Anaheim, CA  92805 
 
Reference:  AT&T California Video Franchise 0002 – Amendment for Anaheim 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Edwards: 
 
AT&T California has been providing its U-verse TV service in Anaheim since 2006 
pursuant to the March 7, 2006, agreement between AT&T and the City.  As stipulated in 
that agreement, AT&T does not collect franchise fee payments from its subscribers in 
Anaheim, nor does it remit any franchise fee payments to the city. 
 
To ensure uniformity in our reporting obligations and other administrative processes, 
AT&T plans to amend the state-issued video franchise we received in March 2007 so that 
it will now include Anaheim.  In accordance with Anaheim Ordinance 6094 (copy 
attached), AT&T will not pay a franchise fee to the city.  Should the city decide at any 
time in the future that it wishes to receive franchise fees, please notify your AT&T 
External Affairs manager and complete the attached survey, so that we know to whom 
payments must be sent.  At that time, AT&T will begin to collect and remit the 
surcharges on a going-forward basis. 
 
Please see the attached supplemental application filed today with the California Public 
Utilities Commission (“CPUC”).  The CPUC has a maximum of 30 days to determine the 
completeness of the application. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly or you can call your 
AT&T External Affairs manager, Jeff Morin at (714) 259-6663. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Attachment:  Application 
 


